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I am responding on behalf of NHS Lanarkshire to follow up your request of 11 July 
2019, in which you invite views from NHS Boards on the public petition PE1708: 
Catering for vegans on all public sector menus. 
 
I can advise you that across all acute and community sites in NHS Lanarkshire, 
vegan meals are made available on request. 
 
In terms of patient feedback, I also asked for a report looking for any complaints in 
relation to the provision of vegan food, and was advised that there were no instances 
recorded. 
 
I hope that this information is helpful. 
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